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This Subject Guide introduces you to the print and      
non-print materials in Tamil available in the Main 
Library Collection.  It is not an exhaustive list on the 
subject, but aims to provide a minimum level of guidance 
for you to obtain a general idea on what is available in 
the Main Library.  If you require further details please 
contact the Reference Librarian at 2475. 
 
The Subject Guide is divided in to five main Sections.  
Through each Section we provide certain resources 
available in our collection. 
 
1. LOCATIONS 
 
Locations in the Library where you would find books on 
Tamil 
 

 

Subject Area 
 

Class No. 
 

Location 
 

1.Tamil Grammar 
2. Tamil Linguistics 
3. Tamil Folklore 
Tamil Literature 
1.Sangam Period 
2.Post Sangam Period 
3. Pallava Period 
4. Chola Period 
5. Nayakkar period 
6. European Period 
 
 
 
 
 
 

494.811 
494.811 / 410 
398 
 
894.811.11.09 
894.811.12.09 
894.811.13.09 
894.811.14.09 
894.811.15.09 
894.811.16 / 
894.811.1609 

Tamil Lending 
 
Tamil Res. Coll 
 
Reading Room I 
(Ground Floor)  
 
Reading Room II 
(First Floor) 
 
Short Term 
Reference Counter
(First Floor) 



2. REFERENCE TOOLS 
 
In the Reading Room I (Ground floor) and Reading Room II 
(First Floor) you could consult the following Reference 
Tools: 
 
(a) Kalaikkalanciyam    Class No.   039 (Encyclop.) 
 
(b)  Valviyar kalanciyam Class No.   039 (Encylop.) 
 
(c) Manorama Year Book  Class No.   315.4 
 
(d) Tamil Lexicon       Class No.    494.811.3 
 
(e)  Dictionaries and Glossaries Class No. 494.811.3 
 
 
3. TEXT BOOKS 
 
The following Text Books are available for consultation 
at Scheduled Reference Counter in the First Floor. 
 
(a) Ilattu ilakkiyamum varalarum Class No. 894.811.09 
 
(b)  Mahakaviyin Munru natakankal Class No. 894.811.2 
 
(c) Tamil Ilakkiya Varalaru      Class No. 894.811.09  
 
(d) Urainatai Varalaru          Class No. 894.811.09 
 
(e)  Malaiyakamum ilakkiyamum     Class No. 894.811.09 
 
 
4. PERIODICALS 
 
In the Periodicals Room on the Ground Floor the 
following current periodicals are displayed: 
 
(a) Tamil Marutam 
 
(b) Nanam 
 
(c) Ilankatir 
 
(d) Cintanai 
 
(e) Kilakkoli 
 
Past issues of these Periodicals are stored in the 
Periodical Section in the Basement.  Please contact ext. 
2495 for details. 



5. ELECTRONIC INFORMATION 
 
By using the four Computer Work Stations on the Ground 
Floor you could access the following links and web sites 
to obtain electronic information on the subject. If you 
require assistance, consult the Reference Librarian at 
Counter I on the Ground Floor.  
 
(a) www.noolaham.net 
 
(b) www.keetru.com 
 
(c) http://jeyamohan.in/ 
 
(d) http://www.projectmadurai.org 
 
(e) http://www.chennailibrary.com/ 
 
 
6. LIBRARY TOURS 
 
If you require a Library Tour to familiarize yourself 
with the Collection please contact the Reference 
Librarian at ext. 2475 and make an appointment. 
 
 
 
 

Enjoy the Subject Guide 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 


